
From: DANA SHOWALTER
To: commentletters
Subject: Water Board Plan
Date: Thursday, December 22, 2016 6:42:07 PM

Dear State Water Resources Control Board,

     I am writing this letter to state my concern for the proposed plan to increase water flows
from our rivers. I am 100% against this. Our water is imparative to our survival, how stuff
like this even becomes an issue I will never understand. They need to put more restrictions
on the water they have, make it go further, enforce the drought rules down there. 

     I feel like we're being punished for being conservative, we care, therefore our water
should be ours. Not for any board to decide what to do with it. Our farm land needs it, our
residents need it. 

      Please do not allow this to happen, no amout of money would be worth giving up
something we need to survive.

Sincerely,

Dana Showalter
2434 Glendale Ave
Modesto, Ca
95354
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